



Parent Advisory Board

August 2026 Meeting Minutes

August 13, 2026 - Workout Club, Londonderry @ 6:30 pm

Meeting began at 6:30 pm with the following individuals in attendance:

All attending in person:

- Noelle S
- Marilyn S
- Candi W
- Laura W
- Deidre K
- Ellen P
- Tara S
- Ashley T
- Christine B
- Kelesey B
- Erin W

Minute approvals

JUNE minutes approved by all in attendance.

Monthly financial update

Specific financial data is redacted from the copy that is online. All attendees of the meeting receive a full copy including financial data. Please email **RAYS PAB SECRETARY** for a copy.

Coach updates

- New Swimmers - 18 so far and Aimee just entered a new try out date - on the night of the suit fitting, it would be nice to have a welcome bag, ice cream (with Laura's husband) the first week of September - we have leftovers of the bags, the bracelets, sunglasses etc... for giveaways
- Marilyn has Arena money - looking to get some gear like paddles for coaches but also getting

shirts and bags for raffles for the returning swimmers

- Would like to continue the contract with Arena - the benefits have been great
- We will need 1 if not 2 more pop up tents for next summer season
- For the parent meeting - needs to be reminded that you need to be helping out at the meets
- SwimStrong: would like to continue with it and 99% positive the Club will continue their portion, she is hoping the price is the same - next year the app will be back and the kids will have access and Marilyn hopes to build the SwimStrong program more and divide all of the different parts of SwimStrong

Meets

- Home: Oct 24th and Feb 6th - we will have a new meet group running the meets, they have all of the information they need!
- Meets - Oct 3rd (BC High), Distance Meet at Greater Lawrence, November in Haverhill, Phillips in November, 1 day meet at St Johns Prep, BC or UVAC - in Jan a Haverhill and then there will be championship meet
- States March 12(Distance), 13 and 14 at UVAC - Deidre will do the hotel block and try to do it for 2 nights (Friday and Saturday) and go with 30 each night
- Thank you note from Elena Manning

Events

- Noelle listed some ideas of fall activities for the new groups: Trunk or Treat, Corn Maze, Tshirt Tye-Dye
- Already booked Castleton for the spring banquet- April 9th
- There should still be a whole bunch of paper goods in storage for meets

Fundraising

- Calendar raffle - a request for the Calendar Raffle during the holidays
- 2 home meets will be a big one to bring in money

Awards

- Noelle will send Tara's information to Kelsey so she can get the information on the Awards

Equipment

- We are ordering a new power cord - it has been approved, but it hasn't been ordered
- We need more ducks

Gear

- Fit Kit - crackle is discontinued, maybe will go with a solid royal with the same styles
- Cap/shirts Orders - Maura will get the information from Candice
- Candi has stuff in her garage (a toaster and a shelving unit) - Marilyn will be going to her house and get some things - but if it is stuff that we have not used for more than 2 years we could probably just trash it

President: Christine Bristin

Vice President: Ashley Tuccarella (1 year)

Secretary: Maura Sampson

Meeting times can change: Tuesday is Marilyn's day off

Motion to end the meeting was made and seconded by all in attendance at 7:22 pm.

Next Meeting: September TBD @ 6pm, TBD WOC